
TOMBALL MEMORIAL HIGH SCHOOL CHOIR 
2019 Winter Park, Colorado Spring Trip 

 

To: All Choir Parents of students interested in going to Colorado 
From: Mr. Ragsdale, TMHS Choir Director 
Re: Choir Competition Trip to Winter Park, Colorado 

 
The Students of the TMHS Choir Program have been invited to travel to Winter Park, Colorado for their spring 
trip the 2018-19 school year. This trip is open to students and their parents and is not a required activity. 

 
DATES: Leave Wednesday, March 27, 2019 after school and return Sunday, March 31, 2019 in the late 
evening. 
WHO: ALL ELIGIBLE students. (Eligibility is determined by GRADES AND BEHAVIOR.) 

 

COST: Approximately $1350, before fundraising is factored in. This includes: Airfare, shuttle to and from 
the Denver airport, Choral Festival, 4 nights Lodging in Condos, Lift passes for 3 days, Ski Equipment rental 
for 3 days, ski lessons(required), Awards ceremony and dance party. We have planned many fundraising 
activities to help as much as possible with the cost of the trip. The amount of the final balance will depend on 
how much money is raised through fundraising activities. 

 
If your child is planning to go to Colorado, we will need a trip deposit payable online of $200 and the form 
below turned in or emailed by September 14 to secure a spot for your child on the trip. A payment schedule for 
the rest of trip follows. Please be aware that the deposit is non-refundable(unless sold to another person, 
plus covering any tour penalty fees for name/ski equipment change) and monies paid for the rest of the 
trip cannot be refunded after the December 21st payment. UNDER TEXAS STATE LAW, STUDENTS WHO 
ARE FAILING ANY CLASS MAY NOT PARTICIPATE IN EXTRA-CURRICULAR ACTIVITIES so be aware 
that if your student becomes ineligible the nine weeks prior to the trip, we will not be able to refund any trip 
payments. Additionally, any student behavior resulting in ISS or Suspension-at-home at any time 
during the course of the year forfeit their opportunity to participate in this honor. 

 
Those interested in going to Colorado must pay online the NON-REFUNDABLE $200.00 deposit at 
www.tmhschoir.com and click on ‘Payments’ tab. Submit form by September 14, 2018. Further 
payments will be made as follows. 

 
September 14: $200.00 (deposit) October 19: $200.00 November 16: $200.00 

 

December 21: $200.00 January 18: $200.00 February 15: Final Balance 
 

The cost of the trip is to cover bed spaces. The accommodations are: 2-bedroom condo with six bed 
spaces: 2 queen beds and a pull-out couch, 

 
If you have any additional questions, please email me at jedragsdale@tomballisd.net. I know that this trip will 
be rewarding for the choir students and we are all looking forward to the experience! Thank you for your 
continued support of the TMHS Wildcat Choir Department! 

 
 
Please email this form to jedragsdale@tomballisd.net that we may both keep record, by Sept. 14, 2018. 

 

 

Please type your student’s name in the space provided and type your name below the statement verifying your 
understanding of the payment schedule and requirements for this opportunity: 

 
I wish for my child: to make the trip to Colorado with the choir. I 
have made paid $200.00 deposit online and submit this contract. 

 
 

Parent Signature(or typed name, if emailed):  Date: 

http://www.tmhschoir.com/
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TOMBALL MEMORIAL HIGH SCHOOL CHOIR 
2019 Winter Park, Colorado Spring Trip 

 

 
To: All Choir Parents interested in going to Colorado 
From: Mr. Ragsdale, TMHS Choir Director 
Re: Choir Competition Trip to Winter Park, Colorado 

 
For those parents wishing to go to Colorado, (AND WE NEED PARENTS,TOO!) we need YOUR online trip 
deposit of $200 and the form below returned or emailed by September 14, 2018 to secure a spot for you and/or 
your spouse and suitemate request, if any.  A payment schedule for the rest of the trip follows. Please be 
aware that the deposit is non-refundable(unless sold to another person, plus covering any tour penalty 
fees for name/ski equipment change) and monies paid for the rest of the trip cannot be refunded after the 
December 21st payment. Those interested in going to Colorado are to make deposits online at 
http://www.tmhschoir.com/trip-information.html. Please return this form by Sept. 14 or email completed form to 
jedragsdale@tomballisd.net. Further online payments must be made as follows: 

 
September 14: $250.00 (deposit) October 19: $250.00 November 16: $250.00 

 

December 21: $250.00 January 18: $250.00 February 15: Final Balance 
 

Approximate price per chaperone: $1550. 
 

The cost of the trip is to cover bed spaces. The accommodations are: 2-bedroom condo with six bed 
spaces: 2 queen beds and a pull-out couch. 

 
Each bed space is $575. It is highly suggested that adults share condos in groups of 4 if you want to stay 
happy. However, any unused bed spaces, which are a reduced rate, will be split between the occupants 

 
We must do our best to fill all of the bed spaces possible. 

 
Those interested in attending the trip, please select your option below and email or return by Sept. 14 and 
submit your deposit online at http://www.tmhschoir.com/trip-information.html 

 

If you have any questions, please email me at jedragsdale@tomballisd.net 
 
 
 

I request a 2 bedroom suite which will include the following people: 

Chaperone Name:   

Chaperone Name:   
 

Chaperone Name:   
 

Chaperone Name:   
 
 

Please consult with those you wish to stay with prior to writing their names on your form. All interested parties 
must turn in their own form with names listed on each. 

 
 
Thank you for your continued support of the TMHS Wildcat Choir Department. 
-Jed 
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